CITY OF RIO RANCHO
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)

RFP NO.: 14-PW-011
ADA Transition Plan Compliance Inspections 
The City of Rio Rancho, Department of Financial Services, will receive proposals for ADA Transition Plan Compliance Inspections Services, no later than Thursday, December 19, 2013, at 11:00  FORMDROPDOWN 
 local time at the Office of the City Clerk, Suite 150, 3200 Civic Center Circle, NE, Rio Rancho, New Mexico 87144.
This Request for Proposals (RFP) is issued by the City of Rio Rancho (City) to solicit competitive sealed proposals for the award of a contract to an engineer or engineering firm (the “Engineer”) to provide an ADA Transition Plan – Compliance Inspections.  The consultant shall, under the direction of the City’s Project Manager/Project Engineer, conduct ADA compliance inspections as determined by the City. 
RFP packages may be obtained through the contract information listed below or on the City’s website at, http://www.ci.rio-rancho.nm.us/bids.

Issuing Office:
City of Rio Rancho, Department of Financial Services


3200 Civic Center Circle NE


Rio Rancho, NM 87144


(505) 891-5044
Advertised:
Wednesday, November 20, 2013
